



Campus Box 128 Milledgeville, Georgia 31061-0490 Phone 478-445-1227

3 January 2020

Dr. Debby MacMillan Director and Professor, School of Nursing Campus Box 63

Dear Dr. MacMillan:

I am pleased to inform you that the Leadership Faculty Advisory Committee has approved your proposal to name the Bachelor of Science in Nursing program as one of Georgia College's affiliate leadership programs.

In addition to teaching and delivering the content laid out in your proposal, integrating GC's Core Leadership Competencies into the student experience, I would like to explore with you additional opportunities that I might help to provide that you would find useful for our GC students. Some simple options might include bringing more nursing and healthcare-related speakers to GC, providing consulting to your students, or partnering with members of your faculty to teach or simulate certain leadership-related skills or topics. We also administer a range of leadership assessments and inventories that you might find useful.

Enclosed here is an Affiliate Program toolkit for you. Included are:

- a memorandum of understanding, outlining the nature of our affiliation.
- sample language to add to your syllabus.
- GC's Core Leadership Competencies.
- the rubric our committee used to evaluate your proposal.
- a whitepaper on Leadership Development Across the Curriculum.
- visual identity guidelines for using the Affiliate Program seal, as well as stickers with the seal.
- a brochure outlining the leadership inventories and assessments our office provides, offered to you and your students at preferred rates.
- a copy of Harvard Business Review's 10 Must Reads on Leadership for Healthcare.

I look forward to our work together and am grateful for our partnership.

16.20

Harold Mock, Ph.D.

Director

**Assistant Professor of History**